
July 25, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-05-0025 - RENEWAL OF
FULL-POWER OPERATING LICENSE FOR ARKANSAS
NUCLEAR ONE, UNIT 2

The staff should revise the methodology for informing the Commission of the completion of
nuclear power plant license renewals such that the Commission receives a memorandum three
days prior to the issuance of the renewed license.  The EDO Daily Notes should continue to be
used to inform the Commission of renewals after they have occurred.
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